UNIVERSITY OF BUEA

P.O. Box 63 Buea, CAMEROON Tel. (237)333

Tel: (237)233 32 21 34/233 32 26 90/233 32 27 06 /233 32 28 13

Fax: (237)233 32 22 72 Email: info@ubuea.cm Website: www.ubuea.cm

REGISTRAR: Professor Encke BECHEM

PRO-CHANCELLOR: Professor Ako Edward Oben
VICE-CHANCELLOR: Professor Ngomo Horare Manga
DVC/Teaching, Professionalization and Development of
Information and Communication Technologies: Professor Nol Alembong
DVC/Research, Cooperation and Relations
with the Business World: Kingsley Lyonga NGANGE, Ph.D

DVC/Internal Control and Evaluation: Peter Sakwe MASUMBE, Ph.D.



REPUBLIC OF CAMEROON

PEACE - WORK - FATHERLAND

Date: 12 JUL 2022

Our Ref: 10 56 48 REG HUSPAR

PRESS RELEASE Extraordinary Meeting of Council of the University of Buea

An Extra-Ordinary meeting of the Council of the University of Buea held on Tuesday, 12 July 2022 in the Boardroom of the Faculty of Science. The meeting was chaired by Professor Ako Edward Oben, Pro-Chancellor and Chairman of Council.

The main items on the agenda were the regularization of Transfer of Credits on the 2021 budget of the University of Buea; the presentation, examination and approval of Transfer of Credits on the 2022 budget of the University of Buea; the review and endorsement of Financial Instruments for payment of various bonuses at the University of Buea and the promotion and advancement of academic staff of the University.

Council opened with an introductory remark by the Chairman, where he invited members of Council to rise and observe a minute of silence in honour of some senior academic and administrative staff of the University who passed away during the year. He welcomed all members of Council, (especially those who were attending Council for the first time) and urged them to make constructive contributions to the realization of the objectives of the meeting.

After further deliberations, Council;

Pro-Chancellor and Chairman of Count

- Endorsed the regularization of Transfer of Credits on the 2021 budget and approved the Transfer of Credits on the 2022 budget of the University of Buea;
- Endorsed the University of Buea's proposal for the promotion and advancement of some academic staff into the different grades
- Reviewed and endorsed some Financial Instruments for payment of various bonuses as presented by the University;
- Endorsed the University's proposal for the sale of some obsolete materials following the regulations in force;
 and congratulated the Vice-Chancellor and his collaborators for the quality of work they do to achieve the mission of the University of Buea

At the end of the meeting Professor Ako Edward Oben thanked members for their time and fruitful contributions.